
Highlights 

July 12, 2016 Council Meeting 
 
 
Temporary Recycling at Elk Point Transfer Station – Quik Pick Waste Disposal and 
Blue Wave Recycling Services has set up a temporary recycling service at the Elk Point 
Transfer Station, as a pilot project.  They have supplied containers for clean cardboard, 
clean recyclable plastics and newspaper and will monitor the volume of materials 
recycled at this site.  Residents are encouraged to use this recycling service.   
 
Planning and Development – The County will enter into an encroachment agreement 
with the owners of Lot 7, Block 1, Plan 8020711 at Lac Sante to accommodate the 
portion of their deck that was inadvertently built on the environmental reserve property 
in front of their cottage back in 1988.   
 
FCSS – Will be holding Drive in Movie Nights on July 22 – Boscombe, July 23 – Lac 
Bellevue Hall, August 10 – Stoney Lake, August 12 – Heinsburg, August 13 – Lac 
Bellevue, August 19 – Ferguson Flats, August 26 – Mallaig.  Shows begin at dark.  They 
will also be holding Amazing Race and Drop-In Science Afternoons for family members 
of all ages, throughout the months of July and August.  For more information, visit the 
County of St. Paul and Elk Point FCSS facebook page.  
 
The County is also offering free bussing to Haying in the 30s on Saturday July 30.  The 
bus leaves from the ECO Centre in Elk Point at 8:00 a.m. and the County Office at 8:30 
a.m. and departs from Haying in the 30s site at 3:30 p.m.  Pre-Registration is 
Mandatory.   For further information or to register, contact 780-645-1950 or 780-724-
3800.    
 
Water/Sewer – Approximately 4700 metres of pipe has been installed on the 
Ashmont/Lottie Lake water transmission line.  We are also working on a plan to flush 
the distribution systems at Lottie Lake and Ashmont in anticipation of the completion of 
the project as well as a plan to upgrade the truckfill in Ashmont.   
 
Work on the Ashmont lagoon expansion project started at the end of June.   
 
Funding Support: 
 - $100 – Northeast Alberta Track & Field Club 
 - $500 – St. Paul Storm, U14D PeeWee Girls Softball for Provincials 
 - $2,000 – St. Paul Soccer Association for Provincials 
 - $3,841.88 – Mann Lakes Golf Course 
 - $5,000 – St. Paul Municipal Seed Cleaning Association  
 - $12,336 – STARS  
 - $30,000 – St. Paul Skate Park from the 2017 Budget 

 

For more information contact 

Sheila Kitz, CAO, County of St. Paul 

At 780-645-3301, ext 208 


